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NM 26 Bridge rehabilitation to begin 

 

DEMING – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One along with 
Meridian Contracting, Inc. (Contractor) will begin a bridge rehabilitation project on NM 26 “Hatch 
Hwy” at milepost 26.8 near Nutt.  

Beginning Monday, June 5, 2023, traffic can expect a temporary traffic signal in place with only one 
lane open over the bridge. Speed limits will be reduced, please obey traffic control devices.  

The contractor’s hours of operation will be from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. Drivers should 
expect delays and plan accordingly. 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
appreciates your cooperation during this road work. For the latest road information visit: The New 
Mexico Department of Transportation at www.nmroads.com or call 511.  
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